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STATE POLICE NEED YOUR HELP   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                   Date:  July 6, 2022 
 
GRAND TRAVERSE COUNTY, MI.  The Michigan State Police (MSP) are called to help provide security 

and keep everyone safe during the National Cherry Festival.  We want to make sure everyone has a safe 

and fun time at the event.  This year, we were given the opportunity to set up a recruiting booth on Union 

Street near Garland for the duration of the festival.  The MSP has been working hard to recruit new 

members and diversify our ranks.  Unfortunately, we are now the victim of a crime and are looking for 

your help. 

 

On Monday morning, July 4, 2022, at approximately 12:27 a.m., two women stole our recruiting tent.  

They were captured on surveillance video walking away with it.  We are in the process of reviewing and 

collecting additional surveillance footage from downtown businesses.  If anyone recognizes the women in 

the video, they are asked to call the MSP Cadillac Post at 231-779-6040. 

 

We will continue to recruit on Union Street as weather permits to find persons who share our passion to 

serve the citizens of Michigan.  

 


